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DATES TO REMEMBER 

12th Dec: School/Playgroup   

                  Shared Lunch 

13th Dec:  Aquatics Day 

                  Reports Home 

14th Dec: End Of Term 4, 2018 
 

29th Jan: Start of Term 1, 2019 

4-8th Feb: Swimming Lessons 

Our School CORE VALUES are : RESPECT    RESPONSIBILITY    A IMING  FOR PERSONAL BEST 

 

Dear Families, 
 

End of Year Family Night  

Congratulations to all our students for their ukulele, dance and drama performances.       
It was a fitting end to another great year at Tantanoola. 
 

Congratulations to our Award Winners for 2018 : 

Ang Fensom Governing Council Award:  
Dalbir Castignani 
 

Steinhardt Award:  
Bethan Roberts 
 

 
 

Happenings for Term 4 

¶ Slippery Stuff Science Show 

¶ Millicent Show School Display 

¶ Melbourne Cup Celebrations 

¶ Big Bad Wolf Performance 

¶ Visit to Limestone Coast Pantry   

¶ Participation in the Christmas Appeal  

¶ Year 7 Transition 

¶ Christmas Activities 

¶ STEM Projects 

¶ Online NAPLAN readiness 

¶ Attendance at the Remembrance Day Service 

¶ Making Indonesian Booklets and Powerpoints for our Sister School 

¶ Aquatics Day 

¶ Sporting SchoolsðTennis Lessons 

¶ End of Year Family Night and Presentation Night 

¶ Shared Lunch with Play Group 

¶ End of Year Reports 
 

 

Shared Lunch with Playgroup 

On this Wednesday, December 12th, the Play Group and School will, once again,       
combine to have a shared early lunch to celebrate the end of year and caring relation-

ships that have been formed between all the children, parents and staff. 

We expect a visitor (dressed in red), on the day. Please make sure your child is included 

in the benefits of his visits. Also, please supply a plate of food suitable to share with all. 
 

TANTANOOLA PRIMARY SCHOOL  

The Front Office will open 

from Wednesday 23rd 

January 2019 

Please note 

This Friday   

Students will be 

dismissed at 

2:30pm 



 
 

Christmas Appeal  

The Millicent Combined Churches organise a Christmas Appeal each year  to 
make up Christmas Hampers for families in need.  Our school were thanked for 

our donation to this valued appeal. 
 

 

Material & Services Charge & Swimming Fees 2019 

The Governing Council has established that the charge for 2019 School fees will be $241 per child. Swimming lessons 

will take place in Week 2 of Term 1, with  Rec-2 cost being $13.50 and Yr3-7 cost $19.00. 

Invoices for School Fees and Swimming will be processed and sent to all families during week 1, 2019. 

Students will be issued with their books on the first day of Term 1. They will be making their own covers for these. 

School Card Forms will be available from Joy in the Front Office or you can obtain them online. 
 

Season Greetings 

I wish all our families safe  holidays and a very happy family and friends Christmas.  It is a time to relax and enjoy 

those who are most valued in your lives.. 

As I said on our Family Night, I have had a grand 5 years at Tantanoola.  What our school has is precious; value it and 

enjoy it for as long as you can.  All the best. 

Moira 

Family Presentation Night 
 
 
 
Our students performing ôThe True Story of the 

Three Little Pigsõ. 

 
 
 

 

 

Brenton Williams has been teaching our 

students the Ukulele this term, the       

students showed their parents the songs 

they have learnt to play. 

 

 

 

 

 

Miss Neagle and the students    

singing a Farewell Song together. 
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